
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6 February 2018         LP/JB 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
English Language and English Literature Parent Information Evening  
Monday 19 February 2018 – 6pm in the Sixth Form Workroom 
 
At the end of last term your son received his mock results in English Language and 
Literature.  As you are aware, your son’s work in English will give him two GCSE 
qualifications in August. These qualifications are 100% examination-based, which 
means he must revise for four different examinations; two for English Language and 
two for English Literature.  Consistent work at home is, therefore, necessary 
between now and May.  The volume of content and range of skills required means 
that a few days of last minute revision will not be sufficient for success in these 
examinations.  
 
I would like to invite you to an English Parent Information Evening on Monday 19 
February.  During the evening there will be information about the structure of each 
examination and, most importantly, ways in which your son can revise effectively for 
them, whilst balancing his other workload demands.  There will be tips on how you 
can support him to fulfil his potential in this subject. There should also be an 
opportunity for individual questions at the end of the evening. 
 
I hope you will be able to attend this evening.  If you have any queries then please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Lucinda Preston  
Head of English 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to: Ms Preston, Head of English, Carre’s Grammar School 
 
English Language and English Literature Parent Information Evening  
 
We can/cannot* attend Parent Information Evening on 19 February with our son 
______________________________. 
 
Signed ________________________________ 
 
*Please delete as appropriate 


